
Called to Military Duty Because of COVID-19?
Know Your Workplace Rights 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, American Guardsmen and Reservists have been called to
duty to help with a variety of functions related to stemming the tide of the disease. One of the
most visible duties has been manning drive-through COVID-19 testing sites where the military
personnel support the health professionals administering the tests.

The regular jobs these Guardsmen and Reservists hold are protected when they are called to
serve. The Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment Rights Act of 1994 (USERRA)
was established to ensure that jobs are not jeopardized for people called to serve their country.

Our blog this week has important information about service member rights under
USERRA.

If you or a member of your family have been called to military duty because of COVID-19 and
were not permitted to return to your previous job after that or any other military service, we are
prepared to help you. Visit our website at www.justiceatwork.com or call us at 404-487-0922
so that one of our attorneys can talk through your situation with you and advise you.
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